THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA
2075 WESBROOK PLACE
VANCOUVER, B.C., CANADA
V6T 1WS

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

October 5, 1976

Fairleigh Funston, Union Organizer on

behalf of the A.U.C.E., Local #1
General Membership and Contract Committee
c/o A.U.C.E., 2161 Western Parkway
Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Ms. Funston:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter in which you
request payment for eleven members of the union negotiating
committee.

I have discussed this matter with Mr. R. A. Grant, Director
of Employee Relations, and I understand that he in turn
discussed it with you prior to his departure overseas.

I trust Mr. Grant's discussion with you clarifies the
University's position.

YO}L.

sincerely,

CJdC:b



